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12 April 2024 
 

2024 ANZAC Day March 
 

This year we will again take part in the RSL Anzac Day march held in the main street of Murwillumbah 
on Thursday 25th April. This is in the school holidays. 
 
Students who wish to take part are asked to wear full school uniform and meet opposite the post office 
at 9.45 am. Children and staff will then march down the main street to the Cenotaph and take part in a 
20-minute service. Parents will be able to pick their children up from the Cenotaph area at the 
conclusion.  
 
MPS has always been one of the strongest schools represented at this service which we take great 
pride in. We look forward to seeing as many children as possible marching with us again this year. 
 
 
Les Daley 
Principal 
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